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Approval to continue purchase order for bypass pumping

SUMMARY: Veolia requests approval of bypass pumping in excess of $5,000 to Wascon. The
original purchase order was not expected to be over $5,000; however, parts for the pump repairs at
Little Obed Pump Station have been delayed, requiring bypass pumping as a backup for
environmental protection.

BUDGET ACCOUNT: 413-41920-260

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Approve purchase
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